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Hello,

I 'am a Colorado resident but I own a houseboat on Navajo lake. I keep my houseboat moored
at Navajo Lake Marina. I register my houseboat and travel trailer in New Mexico. I purchase
the annual day pass to access my houseboat every summer. I am opposed to the idea of having
to purchase a day use pass to have my truck parked at the marina parking lot.

Perhaps state parks can adjust the annual pass fees to create more revenue. Please do NOT
discontinue issuing annual passes. We have a unique situation with living in the four corners
area. It's only a short drive to travel to many states. Please don't penalize us.

Thank you,

Kimberly Lanyon
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